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27/11/2023  11:19:282023/3274/P COMMNT Robert West I am concerned that raising the roof line of the houses will significantly reduce access to light to houses on 

Woodsome Road. I am also concerned that the plan allows for staging the building work over what may be 

many years, extending the period of disruption, noise etc.
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